
Dress Code Policy Reminder 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well. As we continue to foster a positive and respectful learning 

environment at our school, we would like to remind you of our dress code policy. 

Our dress code is designed to promote a focus on education while ensuring that all students 

maintain a standard of appearance that reflects the values of our school community. 

Please take a moment to review our dress code guidelines: 

• Appropriate and modest clothing must be worn. 

• No graphic tees that display inappropriate language or images. 

• Shorts and skirts should be of an appropriate length. 

• Closed-toe shoes are required for safety reasons. 

We appreciate your cooperation in ensuring that all students adhere to the dress code. If you have 

any questions or need clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 

Thank you for your support! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School Name] 


